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CABINET REPORT

LEBW is excited to announce that we will be moving into our new facility located at, 5003
Tradewinds Parkway, Madison WI. The move will take place in early November 2018. Once
move-in dates are solidified, we will notify all WI Lions Clubs, especially Transporters and
Dispatchers. The LEBW office will remain fully open during the move and you will not
experience any changes or delays in service or deliveries during that time. Visit lebw.org/new-
facility-lions-eye-bank-wisconsin/ for more information.

Lions Eye Bank of Wisconsin is excited to announce their new volunteer program! We are
currently seeking volunteers, statewide, to help grow our organization’s community outreach
and exhibiting opportunities, provide support for our transplant recipients and donor families,
help with administrative office tasks and volunteer their time at fun events geared toward great
causes. Volunteers are comprised of donor families, transplant recipients, Lions Club
members, advocates of donation, community members and more, who want to actively and
locally promote the donor registry, organ, eye, and tissue donation and educate others on the
mission and reach of LEBW. If you are interested in learning more about our new volunteer
program and opportunities, please contact Stacey Mohr, LEBW Community Outreach and
Family Services Manager at smohr@lebw.org or at 877.233.2354 ext. 212

After three years as Executive Director of Lions Eye Bank of Wisconsin (LEBW), Darice
Langham has resigned. LEBW is grateful for the leadership that Darice brought to the
organization and wish her the best. LEBW Board of Directors is currently interviewing
candidates to fill the Executive Director position. In the interim period, Stacey Troha has
stepped in to serve as Interim Executive Director. Stacey has been with LEBW for two years,
serving as Director of Partner Relations & Business Development. She brings 10 years of
experience working with clinicians, hospital partners, transplant centers, donor families and
donation partners. Stacey has a Bachelor's Degree in Organization Development and
Management from DePaul University and certificate in Change Leadership from Cornell
University. Stacey will work collaboratively with the LEBW board to prepare our organization
for our future Executive Director. She will continue the organizational planning for the
completion of our new facility, and will oversee LEBW staff, daily operations and maintain our
commitment to high quality standards during the transition.

Respectfully submitted,

Ronald K. Blawusch, Treasurer



